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We live in Wilsonville for the close access to recreational water sports in the Newberg 

Pool.  Since the closure of the Newberg pool, we are forced to travel out of state (CA 

& WA) for wakeboard and wakesurfing recreational activities.  The Newberg pool is a 

federal waterway and is unfairly closed to our preferred water recreational activities. 


